
 

 
  

16/08/2024  

 

 

Dear friends,   

 

Thank you for being part of our important commitment to the Synod Redress for Abuse Recovery Scheme and 
our ongoing call to offer essential support and redress to all those who have been harmed in the church’s care.    

 

Attached to this email is your Synod Redress for Abuse Recovery scheme invoice for 2023/2024.  This invoice is 
based on the actual amount spent by the scheme as of 30 June 2024.  

 

The below table outlines expenditure for the 2023/2024 financial year. 

 

 

Invoices have been calculated based on the average of total revenue and the insured value of property 
(building and contents excluding motor vehicles) – this calculations methodology has been consistently applied 
since the start of the Recovery Scheme. Congregations and entities who would like to estimate future 
contributions under the Synod Redress for Abuse Recovery scheme can email accounting@ucaqld.com.au for 
assistance. 

 

Below is a snapshot of the national redress matters. More information can be found on the HUB -
https://hub.ucaqld.com.au/church-life/redress-for-sexual-abuse/  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

RFI – Request for information DPR – Direct personal response 

mailto:accounting@ucaqld.com.au
https://hub.ucaqld.com.au/church-life/redress-for-sexual-abuse/


    
 

 

If you have any questions in relation to the invoices, please do not hesitate to contact: 
accounts@ucaqld.com.au 

 

For all other enquiries about the scheme, please contact the Synod Office on 07 3377 9777. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Cranna 

Executive Director - Finance, Property and Enterprises  

Uniting Church in Australia, Queensland Synod  
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